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NOTICE 

Sandarac I Condominiums was damaged extensively by Hurricane 
Ian on September 28, 2022. 

We are continuing the work to mitigate the effects of the storm and 
much construction work is occurring and will be occurring on the 

property over the next year or more. 
 

The bocce court is gone. 

Anyone who is visiting or staying on the property should take these 
conditions and risks into consideration. 

 
STAY OR VISIT AT YOUR OWN RISK 

 
I have read the above NOTICE, and I understand the risk of staying 
at The Sandarac I. I release the Sandarac I Association of any 
liability or responsibility for any accidents or injuries that might 
occur during my stay. 
 
Name (typed)       Unit #       

Date(s) of Visit       
 
After completing this form, please save a copy to your computer then send as an attachment to: 
kathymcconnell@cinci.rr.com 
 
 
 

Sandarac A Association, Inc. 

6670-6672 Estero Blvd 

Fort Myers Beach, FL 33931 

https://www.thesandarac.com  
email:  manager1@thesandarac.com 

 

 

 

Board of Directors 
Enzo Timperio, President 

Carol Barbieri, Vice President 

Kathy McConnell, Secretary 

Dave Warrington, Treasurer 

Kelly Hartman, At Large 
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